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P.O. Box 56
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February 23, 2021

DCL-2021-802

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830

Austin, Texas 78701

administration@tllrwdcc.org

Brandon.Hurley@tlirwdcc.org

Stephen.raines@tlirwdcc.org |

Dear Mr. Hurley:

Pacific Gas & Electric Company is requesting an amendment to its Import Agreement Number 2-0254-00.
We are requesting an additional volume of 15 cubic feet for the current Fiscal Year ending August 31,
2021.

We are requesting this additional volume because a container shipped last year had a model number of
165 whereas the actual disposal volume was 180 ft2. No additional activity is needed.

If you have questions, please contact me at (805) 545-4582 or (805) 458-3371.

Sincerely,

ol

C. C. Miller

Principal Engineer

Pacific Gas & Electric
Diablo Canyon Power Plant



